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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Secretary of State 
(delivered via email to regs@sec.state.ma.us)  

Department of Administration and Finance  
(delivered via mail to melissa.andrade@state.ma.us) 

 
FROM:  Marylou Powers, Director of Training 

Municipal Police Training Committee 
 

DATE:   December 3, 2018 
 

RE:     Notice of Open Hearing 
 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN HEARING 

 

Under the provisions of G.L. c. 30A, the Police Standards Subcommittee of the Municipal 

Police Training Committee will conduct an Open Hearing on Thursday, December 6, 2018, to 

be held at the Randolph Regional Police Academy, 6 Adams Street, Randolph, Massachusetts, 

starting at 10:00 a.m.  The Standards Committee will be hearing the DISMISSAL OF 

EZEQUIEL SANCHEZ-ORTIZ from the Plymouth Police Academy. 

 

AGENDA 

 

10:00 a.m. - Welcome      AAG James O’Brien, Chair 

         

Discussion regarding Dismissal 
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